SUMMER VILLAGE OF NAKAMUN PARK

P.O. Box 1250, Onoway AB. TOE 1VO

Ph. 780-967-0271 cao@svhakamun.com

e

January 7, 2025

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL PROPERTY OWNERS AND RESIDENTS
Dear Property Owner/Resident:

Re: Land Use Bylaw #2022-4 Follow-Up Survey - Public Engagement Opportunity

In 2022, Council passed a new Land Use Bylaw. Community sentiment during the public
engagement on Bylaw #2022-4 made it clear that follow-up would be necessary to help the
municipality monitor the impact on the new rules and be proactive in addressing any
unintended consequences going forward.

Council committed to a two-year trial period for the new bylaw after which time the
municipality would engage with stakeholders for follow-up on noted “hot button” topics.
With both the 2023 and 2024 summer seasons now logged for reference in the discussion,
Council has prepared a follow-up survey to initiate the promised engagement.

The survey will be available on the website under the LUB #2022-4 Follow-Up Survey tab. You
can complete the survey online using the link provided, or by printing a hard copy of the
survey and sending your completed paper copy back to the administration office by the
noted deadline.

The survey will remain active from January 10, 2025 through February 15, 2025.

The municipality looks forward to receiving your comments as part of this new engagement
process. Of course, if you have questions about the survey, need assistance accessing the
survey, or want to discuss any of the questions prior to answering, please reach out to the
administration office for additional information.

Regards,

p—

Dwight Darren Moskalyk
Chief Administrative Officer
Summer Village of Nakamun Park
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